
From: Bob Burns
To: McGuigan, Patrick
Cc: Callaway, Renee; kirsten@wisconsinbikefed.org; harald@madisonbikes.org
Subject: Repurposing of Madison"s Streets
Date: Monday, April 13, 2020 1:13:04 PM

Please accept this e mail from Trek Bicycle Corporation in support of the City’s proposal to
repurpose some of Madison’s streets for pedestrian and cyclists during Governor Evers’ COVID-19
Stay at Home order.
 
Trek notes the positive response many Madison residents have made by choosing to safely walk and
use bicycles for essential transportation during the COVID-19 crisis.  This healthful and positive
behavior should be encouraged, and Trek strongly supports repurposing streets as recommended by
City staff and as implemented in other municipalities such as Salt Lake City, Utah.
 
As a Madison resident, I also personally support this initiative.
 
Thank you for your consideration and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact
me:
 
Bob Burns
VP & Senior Legal Officer
Trek Bicycle Corporation
801 West Madison St
Waterloo, WI 53594
Bob_burns@trekbikes.com
 
Bob Burns l  Trek Bicycle Corporation  l bob_burns@trekbikes.com l  920-478-2191 ext 12654
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